Comments Submitted by G. Lander, Skipping Stone, LLC – 07/14/2017

-----Original Message-----
From: Greg Lander [mailto:GLander@skippingstone.com] 
Sent: Friday, July 14, 2017 12:23 PM
To: naesbmail
Subject: RE: NAESB WGQ Request for Formal Comments on Recommendation to Support Standards Request R17002 – Due August 14, 2017

Skipping Stone supports the recommendation with respect to R17002.

Greg Lander
President
Skipping Stone, LLC
Office: (978) 717-6140 
Cell: (617) 834-5076
www.SkippingStone.com
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-----Original Message-----
From: naesbmail@naesb.org [mailto:naesbmail@naesb.org] 
Sent: Friday, July 14, 2017 12:50 PM
To: Greg Lander
Subject: NAESB WGQ Request for Formal Comments on Recommendation to Support Standards Request R17002 – Due August 14, 2017

Dear NAESB WGQ Members and Interested Industry Participants,

An industry comment period begins today, July 14, 2017, and ends at the close of business on Monday, August 14, 2017 for the following recommendation:

Recommendation:

R17002 – Request to modify the usage of data element Service Requester Contract for the Un-threaded Segment of the Pathed Non-Threaded Model in NAESB WGQ Standard Nos. 1.4.1 Nomination and 1.4.5 Scheduled Quantity data sets so that the usage of Service Requester Contract is changed to Business Conditional, based upon the business condition of the Transportation Service Provider receiving the nomination. Make corresponding modifications to other data sets, as needed, including the addition of any necessary validation codes to accommodate the requested change. Modify the nomination key in NAESB WGQ Standard No. 1.3.27, as appropriate, to reflect the change in the usage of Service Requester Contract. Additionally, add the data element Service Requester to the nomination key in 1.3.27 to reflect its mandatory usage in the Nomination.

Recommendation: https://www.naesb.org/member_login_check.asp?doc=wgq_r17002_rec.docx.

All interested parties, regardless of membership status within NAESB, are eligible to submit comments for consideration.  The WGQ Executive Committee will review the recommendation and comments during the next scheduled meeting following the end of the comment period and consider the recommendation for vote.  This meeting is open and we encourage those who submit comments to attend.

All comments received by the NAESB office by end of business on August 14, 2017 will be posted on the Request and Standards Activity Applicable to WGQ page:  http://naesb.org/wgq_request.asp and forwarded to the WGQ Executive Committee members for their consideration.  If you have difficulty downloading the recommendation, please call the NAESB office at (713) 356-0060.

Best Regards,

Elizabeth Mallett
NAESB Deputy Director 

cc:  Rae McQuade, President
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